February 2022

Re: Proposed Part 8 Planning Application for Works at Tuam Town Hall, The Square, Tuam.

To whom it may concern,

We are adjoining property owners to Tuam Town Hall and share a common rear access route. We
consent to Galway County Council applying for Part 8 Planning Permission at this address.

Yours Sincerely,

Q A\ de /L
\
Andrew Leufer,
J. Leufer & Sons Jewelers,
Dublin Road,

Tuam,
Co. Galway




